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Bakrieland Volunteers Provide Social Assistance for Employees 
Affected by the Cianjur Disaster 

 
On 21 November 2022, an earthquake hit West Java, or what is known as the Cianjur earthquake, 
with a magnitude of 5.6. The number of victims who died within a few days after the incident 
reportedly reached more than 200 people. Meanwhile, 25 people were missing, 377 were injured, 
and 13,000 were displaced. The Bakrie Business Group (KUB), including the Bakrieland Group, 
and Bakrie for the Country (BUN) are jointly helping affected communities.  
 
Especially for Bakrieland Group employees, there were 5 employees who were affected by this 
disaster, all of whom experienced property losses, and one family member died. Therefore, the 
employees of the Bakrieland Group, or "Bakrieland Volunteers," and the company provide social 
assistance in the form of cash to affected employees so they can participate in alleviating the 
burden they feel. 
 

  
Bapak Erry Zul Amri (Direktur Jasa Boga Raya), 

representing the Bakrieland Group, provided social 
assistance to affected employees. 

Bapak Firanto (GM the Jungle Waterpark) mewakili 
representing the Bakrieland Group, provided social 

assistance to affected employees. 

 
Mr. Sapta Indra (CSR Bakrie Swasakti Utama) and Mr. Yusuf (HRD Provinces Indonesia), accompanied by Mr. Andre 

Satria (Corporate Affairs Bakrieland), Mr. Zulfikar (HRD Bakrie Swasakti Utama), Mr. Joel (Bakrie Untuk Negeri), and Mr. 
Setiadi Ihsan (GM Bakrie Amanah Foundation), provide social assistance to affected employees. 

 


